
De: Jerry Kline [ mailto:jerry@iii.com ]  
Enviado el: martes, 06 de marzo de 2012 16:48 
Para: avaldenebro@us.es 
Asunto: Some thoughts about our recent news 
 
Dear Friends and Colleagues, 
 
I am sure that many of you saw our announcement las t week regarding an 
investment in Innovative Interfaces.  So I want to take a moment to share 
with you some of my thoughts about this news.   
 
As you may know, I have been at the helm of Innovat ive Interfaces for all 
of 
its thirty-three plus years.  Many of us have seen Innovative grow from 
its 
start-up days in Berkeley to a respected library te chnology leader.  
Today, 
we appreciate that more than 4,500 libraries in fif ty-two countries place 
their trust in our organization to provide the tech nology they need to 
run 
their libraries.  
 
As we have heard from you many times, the partnersh ip you have with our 
organization is strategic to the success of your li braries, and it has 
always been a goal of mine to ensure that Innovativ e has a corporate 
structure that is built for the long term. It was a lso important that 
this 
transition occur at a time when Innovative is stron g, healthy and growing 
so 
that we would have a number of options available to  us.  For these 
reasons, 
I have decided to accept a strategic investment in the Company from two 
firms:  Huntsman Gay Global Capital and JMI Equity.   Both of these firms 
are 
from outside the library marketplace and have a lon g-term, stable view of 
investment and management that align well with our corporate values and 
identity.  They will both be great partners and hel p position Innovative 
for 
the future. 
 
What this means for you as a customer today is busi ness as usual.  I 
remain 
as Chairman of Innovative Interfaces and a signific ant shareholder in the 
Company, and will continue to be actively involved in its operation.  We 
foresee no changes in the management structure of I nnovative.  The same 
people who answer the phone today will answer the p hone tomorrow and 
we'll 
continue to move forward with an entrepreneurial sp irit and a fine 
portfolio 
of products. 
 
I want to thank so many of you whom I have learned from and exchanged 
ideas 
with, and I look forward to continuing our partners hip. I hope you find 
this 
news to be as exciting as we do, and speaking for t he entire Innovative 
organization we look forward to serving you in the years to come. 



 
Kind regards, 
 
Jerry 
 
Gerald M. Kline 
Chairman  
Innovative Interface, Inc. 
 

 


